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Dr. James J. Stukel

President

University of Illinois, Chicago
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Chicage, IL &0607

Dear Dr. Stukel:

It iz my pleasure to inform you that Dr. Sudip K. Mazumder of your
Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering has been selected as an
Office of Naval Research Young Investigator. This program ig designed to
attract young scientists and engineers who show exceptional promise for
cutstanding research and teaching careers. We believe that ONR Young
Investigators, including Dr. Mazumder, are among the best and brightest young
academic researchers thie country has to offer.

Dr. Mazumder is one of 28 investigators selected for awards from an
cutstanding group of 212 applicants who reaponds=d with research pruposals to
the Office of Naval Research Young Investigator Program anncuncement. He
emerged successfully from a very competitive pool because of his academic
achievements, his ability te econtribute to the skrength of the Mation's
research and development, and the commitment to him expressed by university
administrators.

Again, my cungratulations to you and your administratien far supporting
such a promising researcher. I look forward to a productive relationship as
University of Illincis, Chicago and the Office of Naval Research pursue
regearch ohjectives of mutual interest.

Sincerely,

A Ll

JAY . COHEN
Foflr Admiral, U.5. MNavy
Chief of Waval Research

Copy to:

Dr. Prithviraj Banerjee, Dean, College of Engineering

Dr. Mitra Dutta, Chair, Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering
Dr. Budip K. Mazumder, ONWR Young Investigator

Mr. Terry Bricsewu, ONE 334



